
DEVELOPMENT CONTROL BOARD VISITING SUB-COMMITTEE

Monday, 6 October 2014
(2:10  - 2:50 pm)

Present: Cllr Sanchia Alasia (Chair), Cllr Faraaz Shaukat (Deputy Chair), Cllr 
Edna Fergus, Cllr Moin Quadri and Cllr Phil Waker

Also Present: Cllr Simon Bremner

Apologies: Cllr Syed Ahammad

1. Declaration of Members' Interests

There were no declarations of interest.

2. 82 Amesbury Road Dagenham - 14/00510/FUL

The Development Control Board Visiting Sub-Committee met at the applicant's 
address, 82 Amesbury Road, Dagenham, to review and assess the implications of 
the planning application.

The Sub-Committee inspected the premises throughout and noted that the layout 
did not correspond with the existing plans for the premises that had been 
submitted by the applicant.  The Sub-Committee decided that it was not able to 
properly understand the impact of the proposed development due to the building 
not being as described and, therefore, was not in a position to offer any views to 
the Development Control Board.


